
 

 

Spartina Surveying joins Bolton & Menk 

January 10, 2023 
 
Our commitment to communities began in 1949 when John Bolton & Martin Menk saw people in their 
surrounding communities who had dreams of a bright future, a desire to grow, and a common challenge 
of aging infrastructure. John and Martin’s goal was to help communities make progress by listening to 
what people want, finding the best solutions for their needs, and treating them right.   
 
As we honor John and Martin’s legacy, we continue to seek opportunities to bring our client-first 
approach to more communities and clients. We are happy to announce that as of January 1st, 2023, 
Spartina Surveying joined the Bolton & Menk Team. The acquisition brings with it 15 total teammates, 
including an RLS and 4 survey crews in Conway, SC, establishing our 29th Bolton & Menk office 
location. 
   
Link to original press release: 
https://www.bolton-menk.com/news/spartina-surveying-joins-bolton-menk/  
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